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be interested in making an offer to take it over or if we would be interested in taking it over for a

monthly fee. Tim states that the State of Colorado requires a redundancy and that it did not fall under

the criteria previously. lf we take it over then the monthly rates would have to happen. We have to have

an engineer look at it. The flow line is to the District's specifications. The State also requires a generator

on any kind of pump station. Bernice says she will tell Todd about all of this and let them know that

when they have a plan they can bring it to Norwood Sanitation District.

-Patti presented a proposal to raise the rates for NSD. We currently charge a monthly EQR of $tg.SO for
ln District customers and $2+.S0 for Out of District customers as well as a monthly Right to Serve fee of

55. The proposed rates would increase the EQR rates by $1- monthly and increase the Right to Serve fee

by $1- monthly. This would bring the ln District customers from a billing total of 524.50 per month to a
billing total of 526.50 per month and the Out of District customers from a billing total of SZS.SO per

month to a billing total of 53L.50 per month. We will set up a public hearing. Motion was made by John

Colwell to accept the proposal and hold a public hearing. Glen Colson seconded the motion and it
passed. Motion carried.

Adiourn:

Motion was made by John Colwell to adjourn the meeting at7:L2pm. Bernice White seconded the

motion and it passed. Motion Carried Unanimously.
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